Dear Friends of SPRING VALLEY VINEYARD, August 27, 2002

- ‘The Spring Valley Vineyard family would like to thank you all for your support and patronage in our efforts to
provide you with the best wine possible from our vineyard & winery.

With such loyalty shown to us, we wanted to alert you to the recent review we received from the Wine Spectator.
On Thursday August 15 the Wine Spectator published their review of our Spring Valley Vineyard 2000 Estate
Bottled URLAH in their online weekly with a score of 94! As you can imagine the phone, fax, and e-mail
response has been fabulous if not a bit overwhelming,

Before the printed magazine releases our review, we want o let you know that we have only 50 cases of the 2000
URIAH remaining in the winery. To give as many people as possible the opportunity to enjoy this wonderful wine,
we are limiting orders to 6 bottles per person and beg your understanding if you were hoping for more.

I you would like to order, please contact us by phone, fax or e-mail at your earliest convenience as sales will be on
a first come first serve basis.

Thank you again for your patronage.

Shari, Dean, Gaynor, Devin & Mary Derby
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